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Appendix 4: Membership Ambassadors Report 

SABR Membership Ambassadors have been reaching out to new members via email and/or phone to 
welcome and provide a personalized welcome to SABR. These individualized communications seem to
be appreciated by new members, particularly in regards to steering towards committees that align with 
new members' interests. 

This has helped lead to increased early engagement including signing up for BioProjects and newsletter
submissions that otherwise would have been at best delayed. It has been a rewarding program for both 
new members and ambassadors.

— Ryan Brecker, Michelle Freeman, Coral Bender, Katie Krall, and Tara Krieger
SABR Member Ambassadors


